
 

Daily Announcements 
Monday, November 18, 2019 

THIS WEEK:  

Monday- MSGBB w/Valley Falls 4:30pm 
               Winter Sports Begin 
Thursday – HS Scholars- Jackson Heights 4:00pm 
                   MSGBB w/Everest 4:30pm 
Friday- Late Night with the Bulldogs @ 6:00pm 
 
LUNCH TODAY: BBQ Rib Sandwich 
 
HIGH SCHOOL: 
 
Congratulations to our FFA members who competed on Friday! Both greenhand (first year) parliamentary 
procedure teams took first place and senior team took 5th. Four of our kids received master ritual awards. 
Master sentinel- Bethany Head 
Master treasurer- Henry Cloyd 
Master secretary- Reagan Harrimon 
2nd place info test- Dylan Stemmons 
 
A team greenhand team is STATE bound (Regan, Ella, Grace, Mable, Kennedy, and Gage) 
 
B team first place members are Dylan, Shane, Clarissa, Katlynn, Henry, and Madeline. 
 
Sophomore Class - meeting on Monday, Nov. 18th!  We will be discussing and handing out our fundraiser forms.  Plan to 
attend.  It will be in Mrs. Steele's room during advisory.  
 
The McLouth Public Library - is looking for a candidate for Vice President for the Friends of McLouth Library Board.  If 
you are interested in this spot, please speak to Aniyah Olson. 
 
Seniors- Applications for part-time school 2nd semester are available in the high school office. Check with Mr. Polson.  

 
Attention Juniors! The holiday craft fair is a great opportunity for your class to raise money for prom. This year, the fair 
will be on November 23rd. Please email or see Ms. Brown asap if you and/or your parent is able to help. Thank you for 
getting involved and helping your class!  
 
Juniors and Seniors- A representative from Emporia State University will be here to visit with interested juniors and 
seniors on November 22nd during advisory in the library classroom. You must sign up with Mr. Polson (you can just send 
him an email) to attend. 
 
SENIOR REMINDER!!  Your deadline to have your senior picture either turned in or emailed to Mrs. Rainey is 
coming up quick. If you have yours done send it in! Let's not scramble at the last minute to meet the deadline, 
which is January 13th! And be sure to have a HEAD AND SHOULDER VERTICAL shot.  
Please note: If you do not turn one in by the deadline we will be using one that was already taken by Interstate Studio. 
 
SENIORS!! If you are planning to attend Washburn University and you have at least a 3.0 GPA or higher and scored at 
least a 24 on your ACT, you are eligible to apply for a leadership scholarship. Scholarship amounts are 
approximately $1,000 per year and renewable for up to four years.  See Mrs. Rainey for more information, or you can go 
online and apply at www.washburn.edu/leadership.  
Scholarship deadline is December 1st 2019. 
 
Yearbook now has an Instagram called McLouth Yearbook. It will have poles, fun events, and progress of the yearbook.  
Dates of buying the 2020 yearbook will also be on the page. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.washburn.edu/leadership


 

 
 
MIDDLE SCHOOL: 
 
McLouth Middle School Friendsgiving- November 25 during Advisory in the Multi-purpose room. Hosted by MS 
STUCO. 
We are grateful for our Middle School Bulldog family. To show our gratitude for each other, please join us in a snack 
potluck as we celebrate our friendships. We are asking all middle school students to please bring a snack to share (think 
chips, cookies, fruit, cheese, cupcakes, finger foods, etc.). MS STUCO will provide drinks.  
 
8th Grade Upcoming Events - VOLUNTEERS NEEDED!  
1) The 8th grade is going to have a booth at the vendor fair held here at the school on November 23rd. You can help in 
two ways. A) Bring homemade canned goods or baked goods to sell that day. You may leave them in Mrs. Harriman's 
classroom anytime between now and then. B) Sign up to help work the booth at the vendor fair. Stop by Mrs. Harriman's 
classroom before school to sign up or email her with some time(s) you can help.  
2) We are going to be selling trash bags as a fundraiser. Everything you need is being mailed home this week. The 
fundraiser begins as soon as you receive the packet in the mail and runs through Dec. 1st. Your orders are due Dec. 2nd! 
You are all highly encouraged to participate! This is a very profitable opportunity because everyone needs trash bags! 
You have Thanksgiving break to sell, sell, sell!  
 

    
 

 


